
 

 

Paloma Elementary Schoo​l 
660 Camino Magnifico 

San Marcos, CA 92069 
(760)290-2199 

Dana Spencer, Principal 
 

 

 

September 10, 2020 
  

Good Evening Paloma Community, 
 
It has come to our attention that a staff member at Paloma has tested positive for COVID-19. 
We are not at liberty to share additional information regarding the specifics of the situation, 
however we are taking every precaution to keep our Paloma community safe. Due to the 
number of staff members that have been exposed and out of an abundance of caution, the 
District has decided to close the Paloma campus through September 18th. During this time, 
the school will be thoroughly disinfected.  We continue to remain in close contact with District 
staff, local public health officials, and the San Diego County Office of Education to monitor the 
ongoing COVID-19 situation and we are committed to following all public health guidelines.  
 
The office staff and administration will be working remotely and  will be checking emails 
throughout the day. We will be monitoring our phone lines throughout the day and will return 
calls in a timely manner.  
 
To report an absence, email Susan Delvecchio at ​susan.delvecchio@smusd.org​. 
For general questions, contact Ann Marie Marquez-Amador at 
annmarie.marquez-amador@smusd.org​ or 
(760)290-2163. 
For all other questions, you may contact Dana Spencer at ​dana.spencer@smusd.org​ or  (760) 
290-2164 and Nicole Imoto at  ​nicole.imoto@smusd.org​ or (760)290-2161. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support through this unprecedented time. 
Stay safe Panthers! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dana Spencer 
Principal 
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